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16/07/2021

Learning from Home - Week 2

Dear Parents/Carers
| hope you and your families are safe and well.

As previously outlined, learning from home will continue until at least Friday 30 July 2021. All learning
materials will be posted on Google Classroom and the Concord West PS Learning Hub, which will be
updated regularly. There are some great How To videos online so please familiarise yourself with the site.
Week 2’s Learning Plans will be posted on these platforms before 9am on Monday.

The staff and | are so impressed and encouraged by the level of engagement and participation from our
students this week. The beginning of the week was challenging for all and we thank you for your support
and flexibility during that first day of online learning. We all got through it and | am confident that the
tremendous level of engagement online will continue over the coming weeks.

Over the next few weeks, all classroom teachers will be working from home and engaging in your child’s
learning remotely. They will not be onsite. The school will remain open and although parents are
encouraged to keep their children at home, we will be providing a minimum level of supervision by
support staff for students at school if this is not possible.

As a parent myself, | know that you are juggling both home and work during this time and appreciate your
continued support. We keep you in our thoughts as we continue to work together to keep our community
safe.

Please remember to indicate your child’s online attendance by 10am each day through this link.

The classroom teachers are looking forward to connecting with you next week during the parent/teacher
phone calls. Please remember that they will be calling you from a private number.

The school will continue to use our Skoolbag app and email to communicate regularly with families.
Please ensure you check these platforms regularly so you do not miss out on any important information.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school or put in a support request from the CW Learning Hub.
Yours Sincerely

M. Cidem


https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/cwps/attendance

